
Public Hearings 
 

The City of Harbor Beach will be holding a public hearing at the City 
Council meeting on March 18, 2024 @ 7:00 PM at Harbor Beach City Hall.  
The purpose of the public hearing is to get input on amending the Five-
Year Recreation Plan to include provisions for upgrading the fuel 
monitoring system and dredging at the marina. If you have questions, 
please contact City Manager Ron Wruble at 989-479-3363 or 
rwruble@harborbeach.com.  
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